
From: Harrison, Steve (VDH)
To: Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya
Cc: Trefethen, Jean
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: VDH Review of Draft EA - NAPS ISFSI, License Number: SNM-2507, Docket Number: 72-

16.
Date: Thursday, September 28, 2017 2:53:52 PM

You are very welcome, Cinthya.  Please allow me to correct the grammatical error (“concurs” to
“concur”) in my earlier note:
 

Dear Ms. Roman:
 
The Virginia Department of Health’s Office of Radiological Health (ORH) received your
letter of September 21, 2017 affording us the opportunity to review and comment on the
Draft Environmental Assessment for the Proposed Renewal of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) License Number: SNM-2507 for the North Anna Power Station
Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation in Louisa County, Virginia, Docket Number:
72-16, dated September 2017.  We appreciate the NRC’s thorough analysis of Dominion’s
application renewal request and, based on that analysis, concur with the NRC’s conclusion
and draft Finding of No Significant Impact as presented on page 31 of the subject document.
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions concerning our position in this
regard.

 
Thanks!
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP
Director, Office of Radiological Health
Virginia Department of Health
109 Governor St., 7th Floor
P.O. Box 2448
Richmond, VA 23218
Office: (804) 864-8151
Mobile: (804) 396-5360
 
From: Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya [mailto:Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 2:41 PM
To: Harrison, Steve (VDH) <Steve.Harrison@vdh.virginia.gov>
Subject: RE: VDH Review of Draft EA - NAPS ISFSI, License Number: SNM-2507, Docket Number: 72-
16.
 
Thank you very much Steve!
 
    CINTHYA I. ROMÁN, CHIEF ,  NMSS/FCSE  

    ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW BRANCH (ERB)  

    ( Office: 301-415-7093

* Email: cinthya.roman@nrc.gov 
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From: Harrison, Steve (VDH) [mailto:Steve.Harrison@vdh.virginia.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 1:16 PM
To: Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya <Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov>; Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya
<Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov>
Cc: Trefethen, Jean <Jean.Trefethen@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] VDH Review of Draft EA - NAPS ISFSI, License Number: SNM-2507, Docket
Number: 72-16.
 
Dear Ms. Roman:
 
The Virginia Department of Health’s Office of Radiological Health (ORH) received your letter of
September 21, 2017 affording us the opportunity to review and comment on the Draft Environmental
Assessment for the Proposed Renewal of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License
Number: SNM-2507 for the North Anna Power Station Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation
in Louisa County, Virginia, Docket Number: 72-16, dated September 2017.  We appreciate the
NRC’s thorough analysis of Dominion’s application renewal request and, based on that analysis,
concurs with the NRC’s conclusion and draft Finding of No Significant Impact as presented on page
31 of the subject document.
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions concerning our position in this regard.
 
Thank you,
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP
Director, Office of Radiological Health
Virginia Department of Health
109 Governor St., 7th Floor
P.O. Box 2448
Richmond, VA 23218
Office: (804) 864-8151
Mobile: (804) 396-5360
 


